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September 2012 
 
 
Dear Schmitz Park School Students and Families: 
 
This letter is to provide you notice that students at Schmitz Park School may be photographed 
and/or interviewed by news media during the course of the 2012-2013 school years. Please 
indicate below if you have any objection to your student being photographed and/or 
interviewed by news media, and return this form to the office.   
 
Please note that marking “no” on this form will not prevent news media from photographing 
and/or interviewing students at public events, such as sporting events and performances, or 
prevent them from being photographed or interviewed off campus.  
  
Sincerely, 
 
Gerrit Kischner 
Principal, Schmitz Park School 
 
 
********************************************************************* 

YES, news media can name my student in photographs and/or interviews 
 

YES, news media can photograph or interview my student anonymously in group settings 
 
NO, news media cannot photograph or interview my student and all reasonable measures 
should be taken to protect my student’s privacy 

 
 
 
 
__________________________________________   Rm #: _______________ 
PRINT Child’s full name    
 
__________________________________________ 
PRINT Parent/Guardian’s full name  
 
__________________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian’s signature 
 
 

 

 

 


